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Johannesburg / 08 August 2018


Dear Registered Auditor

Please note that, due to the retirement of Ms Jane O'Connor effective from the end of June 2018, all correspondence regarding the reporting of reportable irregularities should henceforth be addressed to Mr Louis Thom - Professional Manager, Legal. 

Yours truly
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IRBA Legal Department 


About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.





 










